BGLC CAREERS BULLETIN MAY 2024

https://brookvalegroby.com/careers-advice-and-guidance/

If you would like to contact the Careers Team please send any enquiries to careers@brookvalegroby.com

Welcome to our monthly careers bulletin! Here, we bring you all the latest updates on what has been happening at BGLC, along with information on upcoming events that will help our students to develop their understanding of different career and educational pathways. This will then allow them to make informed choices in year 11.

OPEN DAY EVENTS 2024

Leicester College 27th June 4-7pm SMB GROUP

Stephenson Campus 8th June 10am-1pm

Brooksby Campus 22nd June 9am-1.30pm

BGLC 18th September 4-7pm

WQE 2nd November 9am-3pm

Year 9



UNBOX YOUR FUTURE

Some our year 9 students had a fantastic opportunity to take part in a new project being trialled in Leicestershire. Unbox your Future is an innovative project that supports students in having a high impact experience in the workplace. Students take on a business challenge that an employer sets, with the finale being hosted at the employer's premises. Our students collaborated with The National Space Centre on their project. This initiative is something we are hoping to be a part of every year moving forward as many more companies are signing up to take part.

Year 10



YEAR 10 CAREERS MEETINGS

Careers meetings have started to take place for our year 10 students with Mrs Norton our careers advisor. These meetings are designed to support our students in making informed choices about their further education once their GCSEs are over. Students have the opportunity to discuss what subjects they enjoy, their personal strengths and any ideas they have for P16. The information and guidance is then emailed to each student for future reference and is something we will continue to update and build upon as these students enter year 11.

Year 11

GOOD LUCK IN YOUR FXAMSI

END OF YEAR SUPPORT

It is a crucial time for our year 11s and it has been really important for us to support them. We have an open-door policy and many of our year 11s have been to discuss their choices. Remember that you are still welcome to request a careers meeting for extra support, especially if you have decided you would like to make amendments to your choices. It has been great to see so many of you take up this offer of support. We wish you all the best of luck in your exams.

P16

You've Got This

P16 BUSY TIMES! - Our year 12s have been busy organising their work experience for the week beginning 1st July. This will be a great opportunity for our students to gain confidence and experience life in the workplace. We are still having careers meeting with both year 12s and 13s so if you wish to book in for one of these please email Mrs Norton. Wishing all of year 13 good luck in their exams.